
For Further information  

please do not hesitate to contact: 

Project Manager: Alex Chen 

Phone: (02) 9952 8013 

Email: AChen@ryde.nsw.gov.au 

Dear resident / business owner 

We would like to inform you of the upcoming 

construction works to be undertaken on Darvall 

Road between Tramway Street and No.111 

Darvall Road, West Ryde. 

The City Of Ryde is committed to creating safe 

and accessible paths for the community as part 

of Council’s four year delivery plan for new 

infrastructure. 

This work will involve construction of a new 

footpath, provision of kerb ramps at 

intersections, and driveway adjustments to 

accommodate the new footpath.  

Timing Of Works  

Start of construction 

Construction is expected to start on the  

6th of July 2020. 

 

Completion of construction 

Construction is expected to be completed in 

late July 2020, weather permitting. 

Changed Conditions 

Street accessibility and traffic will be altered 

during construction hours. In the case where 

access to your property will be affected, you 

will be contacted by Council’s contractor, Ally 

Civil. 

Council thanks you for your patience during 

the construction of these works.  

Darvall Road Footpath Construction 

(Tramway Street – No. 111 Darvall Road) 
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